
Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse Management District 
Advertisement 

INVITATION FOR BIDS #25-03 

The Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse Management District (“the District”) is soliciting bids 
for Temporary Labor Services. 

 
The Invitation for Bids may be obtained on or after November 21, 2024 by contacting the 
District by email at: lferreira@gnbrrmdistrict.org. 

Sealed bids will be received by the District, in the Administration Building, 300 Samuel Barnet 
Boulevard, New Bedford, MA 02745 during business hours (Monday through Friday, excluding 
holidays, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.), until: 

Monday, December 9, 2024 at 10:00 
A.M. Prevailing Time 

 
at which time the bids will be opened.  

 
Attention is called to the fact that supplies furnished as part of this Contract are exempt from 
the Sales and Use Tax. All bids submitted should take this factor into consideration, and be 
calculated accordingly. 

The contract will be awarded within forty-five (45) days after the bid opening. The time for 
award may be extended by mutual agreement between the District and the awarded Bidder. 

 
The Awarding Authority reserves the right to waive any informality, and/or reject any or all 
bids. 

Award of the Contract is subject to the approval of the Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse 
Management District Committee. 

 
All bidders are advised that the District encourages the use of Minority and Women owned 
Business Enterprises. 

AWARDING AUTHORITY 
GREATER NEW BEDFORD REGIONAL REFUSE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
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